
5 Keys to a Victorious Life

 Introduction

I.  Magnify the Truth.

Psa 34:3  O magnify the LORD with me, and let us exalt his name 
together.  Psa 34:4  I sought the LORD, and he heard me, and delivered 
me from all my fears.

Psa 100:5  For the LORD is good; his mercy is everlasting; and his 
truth endureth to all generations.

Psa 25:5  Lead me in thy truth, and teach me: for thou art the God of 
my salvation; on thee do I wait all the day.    Psa 25:10  All the 
paths of the LORD are mercy and truth unto such as keep his covenant 
and his testimonies.

II. Maintain your Commitment

Ruth 1:16  And Ruth said, Entreat me not to leave thee, or to return 
from following after thee: for whither thou goest, I will go; and 
where thou lodgest, I will lodge: thy people shall be my people, and 
thy God my God:  Ruth 1:17  Where thou diest, will I die, and there 
will I be buried: the LORD do so to me, and more also, if ought but 
death part thee and me.  The Book of Ruth is a study in commitment!

III. Minister to Others

Mark 16:15  And he said unto them, Go ye into all the world, and 
preach the gospel to every creature.  Mark 16:16  He that believeth 
and is baptized shall be saved; but he that believeth not shall be 
damned.  Mark 16:17  And these signs shall follow them that believe; 
In my name shall they cast out devils; they shall speak with new 
tongues;  Mark 16:18  They shall take up serpents; and if they drink 
any deadly thing, it shall not hurt them; they shall lay hands on the 
sick, and they shall recover.

Job 42:10  And the LORD turned the captivity of Job, when he prayed 
for his friends: also the LORD gave Job twice as much as he had 
before.

Acts 9:36  Now there was at Joppa a certain disciple named Tabitha, 
which by interpretation is called Dorcas: this woman was full of good 
works and almsdeeds which she did.  Acts 9:37  And it came to pass in 
those days, that she was sick, and died: whom when they had washed, 
they laid her in an upper chamber.  Acts 9:38  And forasmuch as Lydda 
was nigh to Joppa, and the disciples had heard that Peter was there, 
they sent unto him two men, desiring him that he would not delay to 
come to them.  Acts 9:39  Then Peter arose and went with them. When he 



was come, they brought him into the upper chamber: and all the widows 
stood by him weeping, and showing the coats and garments which Dorcas 
made, while she was with them.  Acts 9:40  But Peter put them all 
forth, and kneeled down, and prayed; and turning him to the body said, 
Tabitha, arise. And she opened her eyes: and when she saw Peter, she 
sat up.  Acts 9:41  And he gave her his hand, and lifted her up, and 
when he had called the saints and widows, presented her alive.

Phil 4:9  Those things, which ye have both learned, and received, and 
heard, and seen in me, do: and the God of peace shall be with you.

IV. Manifest Forgiveness

Mark 11:25  And when ye stand praying, forgive, if ye have ought 
against any: that your Father also which is in heaven may forgive you 
your trespasses.  Mark 11:26  But if ye do not forgive, neither will 
your Father which is in heaven forgive your trespasses.

Eph 4:31  Let all bitterness, and wrath, and anger, and clamour, and 
evil speaking, be put away from you, with all malice:  Eph 4:32  And 
be ye kind one to another, tenderhearted, forgiving one another, even 
as God for Christ's sake hath forgiven you.

V. Monitor Your Mind

Phil 4:8  Finally, brethren, whatsoever things are true, whatsoever 
things are honest, whatsoever things are just, whatsoever things are 
pure, whatsoever things are lovely, whatsoever things are of good 
report; if there be any virtue, and if there be any praise, think on 
these things.  Phil 4:9  Those things, which ye have both learned, and 
received, and heard, and seen in me, do: and the God of peace shall be 
with you.

2 Cor 10:4  (For the weapons of our warfare are not carnal, but mighty 
through God to the pulling down of strong holds;)  2 Cor 10:5  Casting 
down imaginations, and every high thing that exalteth itself against 
the knowledge of God, and bringing into captivity every thought to the 
obedience of Christ;

Conclusion.  A Victorious Life?  Yes!!

Mat 7:24  Therefore whosoever heareth these sayings of mine, and doeth 
them, I will liken him unto a wise man, which built his house upon a 
rock:Mat 7:25  And the rain descended, and the floods came, and the 
winds blew, and beat upon that house; and it fell not: for it was 
founded upon a rock.  Mat 7:26  And every one that heareth these 
sayings of mine, and doeth them not, shall be likened unto a foolish 
man, which built his house upon the sand:  Mat 7:27  And the rain 
descended, and the floods came, and the winds blew, and beat upon that 
house; and it fell: and great was the fall of it.



Psa 1:1  Blessed is the man that walketh not in the counsel of the 
ungodly, nor standeth in the way of sinners, nor sitteth in the seat 
of the scornful.  Psa 1:2  But his delight is in the law of the LORD; 
and in his law doth he meditate day and night.  Psa 1:3  And he shall 
be like a tree planted by the rivers of water, that bringeth forth his 
fruit in his season; his leaf also shall not wither; and whatsoever he 
doeth shall prosper.


